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über, 1917.

In reply to your letter of the 4th instant in which

you asked the Departuent to arrange for the purchase of the

portable saw mill therein referred to for use by the Indian

Kettle Point and Stony Reserve; I beg to say that no action

will be taken in the matter without a recommendation from the

Sarnia Council and a report from the Indian Agent, Mr. Maxwel

et servantour

F.D.W. Leau

Secretary.
Asst.
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